
Hillcrest Farm Homes Association Board Meeting Minutes 

Monday, May 12th 2014, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 The regular monthly meeting of the Hillcrest Farm Homes Association Board of Directors was 

called to order on Monday March 10th 2014 at 6:30pm at Tanner’s 22374 W 66th St, Shawnee, KS 

66226.  Members present were Paul Hurley, HOA President; Lisa Ferraro, Property Manager, CMC: 

Michelle Kriks, HOA treasurer; Rick Lind, HOA Vice President;  and Scott Ziebell, HOA Secretary 

  

1. Approved April Minutes 

 

2.  ARC Fence Request 4904 Lone Elm was denied 

 

3. Community Retention Basins were confirmed cleaned 

 

4. Trimming shrubs at the triangle park was discussed  

 

5. Shelter Park Reservation Form not needed at this time 

 

The next regular monthly meeting is scheduled for Monday June 9th, 2014 at 6:30 pm at the 

Tanners Bar and Grill,  22374 W 66th St,  Shawnee, KS 66226. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm 

 


